
 

Agenda 
 

Wednesday 5/12/2021 
 

     Call to Order  
 

    Welcome: Stacey Salsavage, President 

 
    Treasurer’s Report: Tara D’Amico, Treasurer  

 
                                 Beginning Balance: $60,558.53 
                                 Ending Balance: $54,701.80 

 
    Committee Reports 

  
     Homeroom Parents - Gina Williams 
                     

                    Grade’s 3rd – 8th are going to take up a combined 
                    collection for both teachers and paras (in classes  

                    that have them).  This will ensure that both teachers  
                    get equal monetary donations spent on them 

     
                    Also agreed upon HR parents only taking a collection 
                    for teacher appreciation instead of both that and end  

                    of the year gift.  Parents will still be able to contribute 
                    to end of the year parties, but end of the year gifts for 

                    teachers will be up to each individual student should they  
                    choose to purchase one. Classes with teacher/para $10 
                    classes with only one teacher $5                                    

 
 

 
     8th Grade Dance - Lee Ann Reh 
              

                Friday, May 21st 6-9 @ pavilion; casual dress; Hawaiian   
                              themed; school covering cost of $2/ticket;  

                              sign up genius for donations created; 4 parents 
                              chaperones already selected 

 

 
    Spring Festival - Stacy Mullen        



                 Monday 6/14: 4th – 7th grades 
                 Tuesday 6/15: K – 3rd grades 

                 approx. 8:30 – 11:30 both days 
                 sign up genius for volunteers to be out in the next few days 

                 all activities to be held outside 
 
 

 
     Box Tops – Stacey Salsavage 

 
                 Received spring box tops check $48.60         
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
If you are the chair of a committee and would like to be listed for the committee 

report on the next agenda, please email me prior to the meeting. Thank you  
 
    New Business 

  
Night at the Races 

 
      Cheryl Koval stepping down as committee chair of Night @ the Races. 
      Amanda Conklin to take over 

 
 

     Administrator’s Report- Mrs. Stevens 
 
                     PTO covering cost of 8th grade year books 

                     PSSA: Math 5/18 – 5/19 
                               ELA  5/11 – 5/13 

                               Science 5/20 – 5/21 (4th and 8th grades) 
                     National Junior Honor Society induction for both this and last year 
                     5/20/21 @ pavilion 

                     5/21: 8th grade dance 6 -9 
                     5/26: 5th & 7th grade fun days 

                     5/27: 6th & 8th grade fun days  
                     5/28: Hawaiian spirit day; half day 
                     5/31: Memorial Day Holiday; no school 

                     6/7: Assembly for all grades; will be outside 
                     6/8: 8th grade trip to Knoebel’s 

                     6/10: Tie-dye spirit day 
                     6/11: Flag Day ceremony all grades and bell ringing for 8th graders 



                              grad practice to follow as well as field day activities, ice 
                              cream truck and quilting squares for 8th grade. 

                              Noon dismissal; 8th grade graduation on soccer field that 
                              night 

                       6/14: Field day K – 3rd grades; spring festival 4th – 7th grades 
                       6/15: Spring festival K – 3rd grades; field day 4th – 7th grades 
    

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
                      

     Teacher Drawing:  
 

            Shannon Underhill – Mrs. Grohowski (6A) 
 

 
  
 

     Next Meeting: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 
 

 
  
 

     Adjournment  
 

Please feel free to contact any of the PTO officers if you have questions or comments: 

Stacey Salsavage, President – email kobuskys@yahoo.com  
Stacy Mullen, Vice President – email stacybaran@gmail.com  

Tara D’Amico, Treasurer – email damicotm@gmail.com  
Nikki Newcomb, Secretary – email nicolelnewcomb@hotmail.com or 
send an email to the general PTO mailbox at bcccspto@gmail.com  

 
 
Thank you for taking time out of your busy lives to “support the academic and intellectual growth of our 

children”    -BCCCS PTO Purpose, per our Bylaws 
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